OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY SCHOOL NOTICEBOARD

CHANGES IN THE SCHOOLS MODEL

We are now entering the 3rd year of our
OT School Model. We have worked
alongside so many schools, forming some
very exciting and unique partnerships.
This year we will continue to work in Hub
Teams supporting schools as best we can.

. : . Hub 4 have been busy delivering lots of staff
We will also be working on meeting some .
i training over the summer term. We had so much
Sifidne SENeY FEQUTEmE S ene fun going into lots of schools delivering the ‘Get Set
assessing more children for EHCPs.

for Learning’ staff training with some of the

SENCO’s and TA’s. It was great to brainstorm how
GET SET FOR LEARNING UPDATE

to create a sensory regulation group that supports

children’s participation in class. We look forward to
Following successfully setting up over 30 heading back to these schools in September to set
Get Set For Learning Groups last year and up the group with your new cohort of children for
hearing some great feedback from staff,

the start of the academic year!
we hope to continue this programme as

we move through the new school year. A big shoutout to Kay Rowe Nursery and
We are working hard to have all the

Sandringham Primary School who have worked
processes set up and ready for the second with us to pilot a ‘Fun with Food’ Group for children
half of this term. with challenges around eating. We saw amazing
progress over the term with children trying new
foods and developing group participation skills as
SCHOOL TRAINING UPDATE well. So big thank you to all the staff involved with

this, you did some amazing work.
We are busy recording the Top Five

trainings that were requested and
attended last year, making training more
accessible for staff to access more
convenient times.




EOUCATION AND HEALTH CARE PLAN
WEBPAGE

We have recently released an education and health
care plan page that details lots of information about
how the EHCP assessment pathway works.

Please take a look if you would like to find out more:

KS10T PARENT COACHING GROUPS

Following the huge success of our pre-school OT
parent coaching groups, we have now launched a
new KS1 parent coaching group!

If a family is reporting that their KS1 age child is
having OT related difficulties at home please
discuss this with your OT hub lead.

EOUCATION PACK UPDATES

We have updated our education resource pack,
which can be accessed by visiting our schools
webpage or following this link:

This is a great resource to find out more about

what is OT, some common conditions and how

to support children and young people with over
15 different life skills!

Some of the topics we have recently added
are:

¢ Clothes fastening

o Wearing a tie

¢ Period management

¢ Organisational skills

e Grading and adapting tasks

e Accessing a new environment

¢ Managing transitions between activities

We have an excellent bank of resources
available on our website and YouTube channel
which provide strategies and approaches to
help with a range of difficulties that your
students may face.

OT Website -

Schools webpage -

Sensory zone webpage -

OT Youtube Channel -

School Hub Line
Tel: 020 8586 6480
Tuesday 8:30am - 10:30am
Thursday 3:00pm - 5:00pm

Could we ask all staff to remember that the
schools hub line contact number is for staff
use only, and should not be given out to
parents or carers to contact us.
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